
FKSS WEEK AT A GLANCE – June 10-14, 2024 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Mon, JUNE 10 

Day 1, ABCD 
Tues, JUNE 11 

Day 2, BADC 
Wed, JUNE 12 
Day 1, QCDAB 

Thurs, JUNE 13 

Day 2, DCBA 

Fri, JUNE 14 

Day 1, ABCD 

-Literacy 10 in am. - Literacy 10 in 

am. 

-Theatre 

program London 

trip meeting 

6:30pm 

-Dry Grad 

meeting 6pm 

library. 

-PAC meeting 

7pm rm 166 

-Q block today.  

-Health Nurse in 

this morning. 

-Awards assembly 

at 10:15am. 

-Bursary and 

scholarship 

evening  

 

-FKSS Dancers 
spring showcase 
6pm. 

-Regular classes. 

 

 
There will be no food service from our cafeteria the last week of school, June 18-
21. 

 
PARENTS: 
FKSS theatre is planning a trip to LONDON ENGLAND in spring break of 2025. This 
trip will include a week of travel, accommodation, most food, and all activities. We have 
been working closely with our trusted agents at Open Doors travel to design an amazing 
trip for our students. Possible highlights of the trip include several West End shows, a 
trip to Shakespeare’s Globe Theatre, a river tour, walking in Jack the Ripper’s footsteps, 
workshops, and museum visits. This trip is for students who participate in the FKSS 
theatre program. 
We are holding a parent and student information meeting on June 11 at 6:30 pm. 
Please RSVP to aroberts@sd79.bc.ca if you plan to come to the meeting, so we can 
know numbers. 

mailto:aroberts@sd79.bc.ca


 
STUDENTS: 
The FKSS Dancers present their Spring showcase on Thursday, June 13th at 6pm in 
the FKSS Theatre. Tickets will be sold at the door by suggested donation $10 for adults, 
$5 students or $25 for a family. Doors will open at 5:30pm. We hope to see you all 
there. 

 
The 2025 Grad groupchat has been created on Facebook messenger. For all grads of 
next year who want to partake in the groupchat please download facebook messanger 
and come to room 229 during C block to be added. 
 
 

GRADS: 
As a graduate student, your Office 365 account that is attached to your student 
number will be de-activated sometime in the summer after you graduate. If you have 
personal or school documents that you would like to keep, you need to move them onto 
another storage device or cloud such as Google Drive or a backup hard drive before the 
end of the first week in July 2024. Also, if you have used your school authentication via 
email for changing passwords, you will have access. Set a calendar alert. 

 
Grads- please take five minutes to respond to an ORCA survey.  We are planning a 
feature article on your class and need your input. 

 
Grads, please check the Grad Good to Go spread sheet in the main office window. 
Please pay off any fees you may have owing before the Grad Rehearsals. Statements 
were handed out in Q block on May 29th, or you may view them on school cash online. 
Any overdue books and grad write up also need to be handed in and capstone 
completed.  
 
 

SPORTS: 
Congratulation to all the track and field athletes from Frances Kelsey that competed at the 
BC High School Track and Field Championships in Nanaimo June 6th-8th. Results from the 
event were not available before the WAG deadline and will be in next week's publication. 
 
 

CAREERS: 
Volunteer needed 
George Bonner fun fair- Friday June 14th from 4pm-7pm. They would really love 
and appreciate if any Kelsey students can come help. Start at 3:45pm to be ready for 
the mad dash at 4pm). But are willing to make some accommodations for start and end 
time for some students. They will have pizza and drinks for the volunteers - and have 
made sure to have variety like gluten free and dairy free if there are any 
allergies/sensitives. SIGN UP IN THE FKSS CAREER CENTRE  
  
Cowichan Therapeutic Riding Association. 
Volunteers needed, 16 yrs and up 
If you are interested in browsing our website to see what type of opportunities we offer, 
information can be found here: https://www.ctra.ca/ 

https://www.ctra.ca/


CONTACT:  Amelia, Coordinator of Volunteers (Mon-Thurs) 
If you require immediate assistance, please call the office, and leave a message, or 
email program@ctra.ca. 
Phone: (250)746-1028   Fax: (250)746-1033 
1843 Tzouhalem Rd., Duncan, B.C. V9L 5L6   www.ctra.ca 
  
Want to get a job over the summer? See Mrs Brinkman in the Career Centre for resume 
help. 
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